
 

 

Press Release 

 
 

Some Very Good News 

 
During April and May, ELECTRI International received several major investments: 

Alterman Inc., San Antonio, TX - $100,000 
John C. Wright 

Robertson Bright, Inc., Toronto, Ontario - $100,000 
Wally Budgell 

Shaw Electric Company, Southfield, MI - $100,000 
David Kurtz 

Zenith Systems LLC, Bedford Heights, OH - $100,000 
Michael Joyce 

Finger Lakes New York Chapter, NECA - increased its commitment to $150,000 
John Amicucci, Chapter Representative 

Greater Toronto Electrical Contractors Association, Canada - increased its commitment to $200,000 
Paul Sheridan, Chapter Representative 

We look forward to welcoming each of them at our July 22-23 Council meeting in Chicago. 

What We Do 

We fund, conduct, coordinate and monitor the industry's most critical research and commission and 

deliver exemplary management education and supervisory training programs. 

Through our three Centers of Excellence: Research, Education, and International, ELECTRI 

commissions, coordinates and monitors critical research projects that are then delivered to all electrical 

contractors through the highest quality management education and supervisory training programs. 

The Talent Initiative focuses its attention on the best and brightest college students who would be an asset 

to the electrical construction industry. Working with NECA Chapters and on-campus faculty advisors, 

ELECTRI provides exciting competitions, volunteer international projects and scholarship opportunities 

for outstanding students across the country. 

http://www.electri.org/content/research-center
http://www.electri.org/content/education-center
http://www.electri.org/content/international-center
http://www.electri.org/content/talent-initiative
http://www.necanet.org/about/chapters/

